Payero, Olga

Subject: FW: SCBA request

From: Billy Wilson <Billy.Wilson@willowforkfire.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 1:31 PM

To: Pechukas, Robert Cc: Daryl Brister

Subject: RE: SCBA request

Mr. Pechukas,

On behalf of Fort Bend County ESD #2 and the Willowfork Fire Department, I would like to request funding assistance with the replacement of our current Self Contained Breathing Apparatus (SCBA). We have been working towards a full replacement of these devices and currently have a number of the older units still in service. This causes some safety and accountability issues since a number of the safety features operate differently depending upon the unit being use. We thank you, as well as the entire County for your support, if any further information is needed, please feel free to reach out to me by email or by phone at xxx-xxx-xxxx

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: Daryl Brister

Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 1:22 PM

To: Robert Pechukas Cc: Billy Wilson

Subject: SCBA request

Bobby

Ives ccd chief Wilson on here to make sure he has your work email

D

Sent from my iPhone



This email originated from outside of the organization. 'Billy.Wilson@willowforkfire.com' Do not click links, open CAUTION: attachments, or respond unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please forward suspicious emails to the IT Service Desk.